
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
RE:   Union Street & South Main Street Road Work 
 
 
 
Residents of Union Street and South Main Street: 
 
This letter is to inform you that beginning September 13, 2021, the City of Marine City will be replacing the water 
mains on Union Street and South Main Street from Union to Marine, as well as restoring both roadways.  
 
The City will do its best to give you continued access to your driveway during construction, however, it may be 
necessary to find alternative parking. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the DPW at (810) 765-9711. 
 
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 

Mike Itrich 

Michael Itrich 
DPW Superintendent 
City of Marine City 
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